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St. Mark’s is a place of faith and learning: where we love and care for each other, work hard and always try our best, 

following in the example of Jesus our teacher. 

 
 
Date: 13.12.21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I can confirm that we have had a positive case of Covid-19 and NHS Lanarkshire’s Test and 

Protect team will be carrying out contact tracing.  

The individual is currently self-isolating at home.  

Can I guide you to the letter on our website and school app signed by Dr John Logan, Acting 

Director of Public Health, NHSL which explains clearly the new procedure for schools when we are 

notified of a positive case within the school.   

As previously detailed whole classes will no longer be asked to self-isolate if someone in the class 

tests positive for COVID-19. There will be no requirement for your child to self-isolate unless you 

are contacted by Test and Protect – the contact tracing service.  

I would wish to reassure you that we have in place all the recommended infection prevention and 
control measures and a thorough cleaning programme for our building.   
  
It remains important to remember that mixing socially in the community without maintaining 
physical distancing measures helps the virus to spread widely. It is therefore important that people 
remain vigilant and follow physical distancing guidance, including during school drop off and pick 
up. Pupils and staff should wash their hands thoroughly and regularly using soap and water for 20 
seconds.   
  
Individuals who experience any Covid-19 symptoms such as a cough, fever or loss of taste or 
smell, even if they are mild, should stay off school or work and get tested. Information on how to 
access testing is available at: www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  
  
If you have any questions about coronavirus please visit www.nhsinform.scot in the first instance, or 
call the helpline on 0800 028 2816.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

E O’Donnell 

 
Mrs O’Donnell 
Head Teacher 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fget-coronavirus-test&data=04%7C01%7CDes.Dickson%40southlanarkshire.gov.uk%7C45b8f111bf7c47112c9608d96223dabf%7Cd38231f1615c4749b323dc7c7ad5eeba%7C0%7C0%7C637648728397050706%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=NPbHepIB7m5pWx%2BJ2J3DlzHfvKgqIIy1egAlSMgx1n0%3D&reserved=0
http://www.nhsinform.scot/

